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| have the great honor and pleasure to invite you to the Annual International Regulatory

Conference (IRC) which will be held in Struga, on 30" and 31%t of May 2023 and will

be organised and hosted by the Agency for Electronic Communications.

With the inspiring conference title “5G SOCIETY IS PRESENT”, we hope that we will
bring your attention to the most relevant topics on:

Dear Madam/Sir,

* Regulators and operators perspective on the new technologies implementation;
* Frequency policy for fast mobile broadband:;

* Methodology for measuring fast mobile broadband;

* Tools for efficient regulation

* Benefits for end-users, challenges, financial impact on operator’s business plans, fair
use policy;

* Cybersecurity.

Distinguished personalities are invited including Governmental representatives,
Regulatory Authorities, academic community, ITU officials, European Union officials,
operators, other companies as well as key persons in the national and global electronic
communications market.

The Annual International Regulatory Conference 2023 will be organised as a two day
event and will take place in Hotel “Izgrev” in Struga.

| sincerely believe that this conference will provide a great platform for having
meaningful dialogue between all stakeholders and an excellent ground to exchange
views on topics of common interest by sharing knowledge and experience.

Please confirm your participation and express your interest to hold a presentation by
sending an email to irc2023@aec.mk latest by 23" May 2023.

| hope that you will be able to participate and make a valuable contribution to the
Annual International Regulatory Conference 2023.

Looking forward toW?ming you in Struga.
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